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	Testimonial Reports

	10/15/2020
	Sister Elaine
	Shares an updated report on Brother Etabo. Just as a quick reminder, prayer was requested for his health as he had been ill with malaria:

“Am doing great with my health. God bless for the prayers.

I had a nice journey to Kakuma Refugee Camp to see the brethren. Just arrived three hours ago. They are doing good despite the turmoil that has erupted amongst themselves. I hope and pray that God will work out His will through me as I stay here for some days. I’ll begin to present on Friday.

There is indeed a great division here. Rejection to the leadership at large. It’s just the repetition of Korah if we[‘re] gonna bring the Book of Numbers ( which historically fits the wilderness experience) and place it in our wilderness experience.

I thank the Lord for the souls who are still loyal to Him and that those deceived may see the danger of the steps they are taking.

I pray that God protect and teach me too. It’s a hard struggle but it’s an easy road if we submit our will to Him. Continue praying for the brethren here in Kakuma.

I still ask for more strength and good health and courage to move forward in this journey of faith. I may be weak like Christian in the Pilgrim Progress but Christ is all for us. 

Thank you once again for being close to me. I feel so much calm and happy to hear from you all.

God bless.” 


	10/15/2020
	Sister Rose
	Praise the Lord for His mighty power manifested in her home! With a heart full of praise and gratitude, Sister Rosie shares, “Thank you for your prayers. We have seen the great manifestation of the power of God in the well being of our two boys praise be to God.” Praise God indeed! She also expresses,” We also play a big role in the betterment of our fellow neighbors.” That is wonderful news! 


	10/15/2020
	Select Members of Sac Fellowship
	Praises the Lord for growth in the Movement! Very soon the Sacramento Fellowship ministry will host Bible studies held on Monday nights for beginners. The purpose is to provide a place and an opportunity for individuals who are new to the Movement to ask questions and serve as an introductory discourse to the various present truth topics discussed and presented on in the Movement that would be helpful for beginners. Meetings will led by Sister Lana; and will start at 7pm (EST)/ 4pm (PST) and proceed for roughly about 1 to 2 hours. All are welcome to join and invite a friend or two.  What a wonderful blessing it will be! .


	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	



	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	



Praise ye the LORD. Praise, O ye servants of the LORD, praise the name of the LORD.
Psalms 113:1 
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